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A BIG THANK YOU 

We are delighted to report that our main event of the 

year, Porthleven Lifeboat Day, raised the magnificent 

net sum for the RNLI of 

£9,251 
All of which goes to the Penlee Lifeboat Station Appeal 

to help fund a new operations building 

~ Plus a further ~ 

£533 
from the sale of RNLI souvenirs which goes to 

the RNLI Central Fund 

~ § ~ 

We look forward your kind and generous support again in 

2017 when lifeboat day will be on Sunday August 20th  


